
BANK OF BOTSWANA 

PRESS RELEASE 

Public Notice 

Members of the public and customers of Kingdom Bank Africa Limited (KBAL) are hereby notified that 
Bank of Botswana has assumed temporary management of KBAL under Section 33(1) of the Banking Act 
(CAP 46:04).   
  
Customers of KBAL are informed that during the temporary management period, the operations of KBAL 
will be restricted to receiving payments on loans and advances made to customers.  No deposits or 
withdrawals will be accepted during this period and KBAL will be restricted from making any loans. 
  
For any additional information customers may contact Ms Neo Raditloaneng of the Bank of Botswana, 
Telephone No. 390 6926. 
  
June 22, 2005 
  
Mr Chepete Chepete            
Public Relations Officer 
 


